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Easter  

A few reminders:  

 

• If you or your child has any of 

the main symptoms of the virus 

everyone in the household 

and your bubble must self-

isolate until you receive the 

results from a PCR test.  

 

•  The main symptoms of the 

virus are:  

                  A high temperature  

                  A new, continuous cough         

                  A loss or change to your      

                  sense of taste or smell  

 

• Pupils/parents will need a   

negative PCR test before the 

child can come back to 

school if them or someone in 

the household has displayed 

any of the main symptoms of 

the virus.  We politely request 

that your results are shared 

with the school for our records.  

 

• Home lateral flow test are to 

be used twice a week for    

parents/carers of children who 

are still in education.          

These tests are designed to 

help find cases where people 

have NO symptoms but are still           

infectious and could pass the 

virus onto other people.   

 

• If a person/child is informed 

that they have been a close      

contact with someone that 

has tested positive they MUST 

self-isolate at home.  Please, 

do not risk spreading the virus 

by mixing with other people or 

coming into the school 

grounds.     

Don’t forget that this is the last week 

in school before the Easter holiday.  

The school will close at the normal 

time to all pupils on Friday 26th 

March for two weeks.   

 

The school will re-open on Monday 

12th April.   

 

Unfortunately, due to the continued 

COVID restrictions and works taking 

place to replace the floor in our KS1 

hall we will not be opening our 

school breakfast club next half 

term.   

 

We will continue to re-assess the 

situation as the restrictions are 

changed over the summer term.   

 

We hope that everyone enjoys a 

safe and relaxing fortnight at home 

during the Easter break.   

COVID-19  

Water Bottles 

A huge WELL DONE 

to   

George Green  

and  

Sienna Smith  

 

 

 

 

 

 

who have both achieved their gold 

award on Mathletics.   

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

It is great that most children are 

bringing in water bottles so they 

are able to have a drink     

throughout the school day.  

 

Please, ensure that the pupils are 

not bringing glass bottles.   

 

Also, ensure that the water bottles 

are filled with water and NOT 

juice.  

 

Children can have juice cartons 

and drinks in the lunchboxes that 

they bring from home.  

 

Thank you in advance tor your 

support and understanding.  

 

 

Gold Awards  

Comic Relief  

Thank you to 

everyone who           

supported 

Comic Relief 

by donating 

money to 

come in       

non-uniform on 

Friday.  

 

We raised £314.70 which will be sent 

to Comic Relief this week.   

 

  


